Dear Patrons/Members and Staff,

I am pleased to share that our club/facility has demonstrated its commitment to the environment by joining the GCSAA Foundation’s Facility Donor Program.  In the near future, you will see recognition on our premises noting our commitment.

The GCSAA Foundation is the charitable arm of the Golf Course Superintendents Association of America. Together, those two organizations have invested their resources to ensure that golf courses perform and are recognized as community assets.

Our leadership team takes great pride in the work the entire staff does to benefit our community. As a team, in the past year we have accomplished: 

1.  Insert tournaments, fundraisers/benefits, water conservation efforts, etc.
2.  
3. 

Our golf facility represents:

1. A venue for our community to recreate and socialize;
2. An ongoing entity that offers employment, tax dollars for local government and helps to elevate the value of nearby property;
3. A valuable green space that offers habitat for wildlife, serves as a natural filter for pollen and dust, and turf that filters runoff from the community and helps to purify water.

As you can see, our golf facility offers many positive contributions for our community. I encourage you to join me in spreading the word and tell our story.  We join the energy of GCSAA and the GCSAA Foundation to continue fostering sustainable efforts of the golf industry to ensure the future of our course, our business and our game that we so enjoy.

Best regards,

Name
Position

